Health directors

At a recent Health Corporation Project Directors meeting held in Kodiak in June of 1974, the Project Directors voted to formulate the Association of Regional Health Directors which is composed of the Executive Directors of the Regional Health Corporations and the Director of A.F.N. Inc., Health Affairs Division.

Division.

The newly-formed Association has taken a position to educate children of all ages in the field of health. Just recently a proposal to provide an opportunity to high school and collège level students interested in health careers a chance to go to school was endorsed by the Association and that proposal has been funded.

At this writing the Association of Regional Health Directors has prepared a grant application to the Johnson-O'Malley Review Committee for a Statewide Health Education Program for elementary students. If granted, this proposal will provide funds for Village Health Aides to instruct in Health Education in Rural Alaska schools.